
Subject: RE: Scheduling a BID meeting at Musicians Union
From: "Jeff Surga" <jeff.surga@promusic47.org>
Date: 02/01/2016 10:37 AM
To: "'Jim Omahen'" <jim@mediadistrict.org>

What time you need Jim?
 
 
 

                        
Jeff Surga
AFM Local 47
MSD Assistant
(323) 993-3179
jeff.surga@promusic47.org
 

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 9:42 AM
To: Michael Ankney <michael.ankney@promusic47.org>
Cc: Jeff Surga <jeff.surga@promusic47.org>; Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Scheduling a BID meeting at Musicians Union
 
Michael, there is a newly formed HMD Planning and Land Use (PLUM) Committee.  They would like to meet this Thursday, Feb. 4th at the
Musicians Union.  Is the possible?  Please let me know and thanks.
 
--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org


